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Flond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th February, 1920.

Dear 8ir,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 18th instant respecting the S.8. “YILLE D'ALGER"
and having submitted the case to the Committee at their meeting
to-day I have the plesaure to say that in order to meet your
wishee in the matter action has peen deferred for one month
pending the receipt of definite information from you relative
to the casualty.
I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
A. Grosos, Esq.,
Cie. Havraise Peninsulaire de Navigation a Vapeur,
HAVRE.
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